
 

The After School Program “Grace Kidz” is  
having a yard sale August 16th -17th to raise 
funds for this ministry.  Donations are now  

being accepted of gently used items.  Please 
bring to the church or contact LeeAnn Mell 503-516-1141. 

WELCOME! 
  If you are our guest, please help us to know who 

you are by filling out a guest card and placing it in 
the offering bag.   

 

The information you give us helps us to know you better and 

gives us a chance to understand the ministry which you are 

looking for—the ministry we want to provide.   We are a com-

munity of believers in Jesus Christ,  

together seeking to know and love God as we live in the town of 

Goldendale. We have a rich history and a Biblical Statement of  

Beliefs, as well as a vision and mission which God has placed 

on our hearts. If you have any questions about our ministry/

services call, email or visit us. 
Church Office Hours:  

 Monday: Closed 

          Tuesday– Friday: 9:00AM – 3:00PM 

 

Community Grace Brethren Church 
Dr. Gregory M. Howell, Senior Pastor 

Jan Johansen, Director of Worship Arts 
 
 
 

TO KNOW CHRIST AND TO MAKE HIM KNOWN 

 1180 S. Roosevelt  
Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 226  Goldendale, WA  98620 

509.773.3388  • www.GoldendaleGrace.com 

Email: office@goldendalegrace.com 

Next year’s 7th graders are now  
welcome to attend! 

 

YOUTH GROUP meets  

Wednesdays, 6:00pm to 8:00pm.   

Grades 7-12 are encouraged to come! 

Invite your friends! 

     Awana Soccer Camp is coming! 
August 5th –9th for ages 4-12 years! 

Registration forms are on the back table  
and can be turned into the Office during  

business hours.   You may also print a registration form at 
www.GoldendaleGrace.com. Go to the “Ministries” tab and 

select “Awana” and “Click here to register”. 
 

Helpers are needed. We also need snacks without  
peanuts and don’t require refrigeration.  Please see 

Devin & LeeAnn Mell if you are able to help .  

Jim Hocking 

WATER FOR GOOD 

Our Gracious God 

This Sunday, July 14th, we have reserved 
Ekone Park for a Church Family Picnic after 
the Worship Service at 12:00pm.   
The church will provide hamburgers and 
hotdogs.  Please bring:  salads, desserts, 
and side dishes to share and lawn chairs. 

On the back table is a list of  
appropriate items that can be donated 

to help support  Grace Kidz.   
Contact LeeAnn Mell 503-516-1141  

                                             if you have any questions. 

Please check your church mailbox for an updated 
phone list.  If there are any corrections, please let 
the Office know. 509-773-3388 

The Nazarene Church is having their annual Back to 
School Bash Saturday, August 3rd from 10:00am to 
1:00pm at the Courthouse Lawn.  Free School Sup-
plies will be given away.  If you are willing to help at 
the event, there is a signup sheet on the back table. 

The Antelope Community Church free  
annual “Raised Country” Music Festival is 

Sunday, August 4th at 1:00pm.   
Please see poster in the foyer for more details. 

The Klickitat County Fair is coming up!   
We are hosting a booth at the Fair Thursday through  

Sunday, August 22nd-25th.  We would greatly appreciate 
donations of water bottles.  We also need 2-3 volunteers 

to sit in the booth for each of the 2-3 hour time slots.  
There is a signup sheet on the back table. 



  

July 13th &  14th 

 

Service of  
Worship and Praise 

 

 

 

Worship Songs 
You’re Worthy Of My Praise 

Open The Eyes Of My Heart 

Good, Good Father 

Breathe 

How Great Thou Art 
 
 

Message 

Our Gracious God 

Matthew 7:7-11 
 
 

 

 

WEEKLY SCHEDULE 

July 14th— 20th, 2019 
SUNDAY 
Worship Team Practice                                     9:30 AM 
WORSHIP SERVICE            10:30 AM 
Church Picnic at Ekone Park                                       12:00 PM 
    

MONDAY 
Office Closed 
Youth Group Leaders Meeting & Potluck       Postponed 
 

WEDNESDAY 
Youth Group               6:00 PM 
 

SATURDAY  
SATURDAY NIGHT CONNECTION           6:30 PM 

 Mark Your Calendar 

July 23rd—25th—Access 2019 National Conference, Auburn, CA 

July 23rd—Tuesday Care Connection BBQ, @Frederick’s, 6:00pm 

August 3rd—Back to School Bash, 10am-1pm, Courthouse Lawn 

August 4th—Antelope Community Church  Free Concert, 1:00pm 

August 5th – 9th—Awana Soccer Camp, ages 4-12, 9am-12pm 

August 16th-17th—Grace Kidz Yard Sale 

August 22nd—25th—Klickitat County Fair Booth, 9am-8pm 

August 25th—Klickitat County Fair Service, 10:00am 

Saturday, July 20th: 
Meal: Potluck 
 

Sunday, July 21st: 
Ushers: Mitch M., Virgil T., 
Zac A., Bob M. 
Doorkeeper: Ethan M. 
Nursery Attendant: Sarah M. 
Greeters: Glenice K. & Vonnie M. 
Children’s Church: LeAnn M. 

Saturday, July 13th: 
Meal: Colleen H. 
 

Sunday, July 14th: 
Ushers: Dave B., Ben P., 
Dave H., Rob W. 
Doorkeeper: Graham G. 
Nursery Attendant: Shayla O. 
Greeters: Ben & Barb P. 
Children’s Church: LeeAnn M. 

Care Connection Groups 
 
 

Tuesdays & Thursdays—on Summer break  
will resume in September.  

 
The Tuesday Group will meet once each month for a BBQ .  

The first BBQ is Tuesday, July 23rd at 6:00pm.   
Leader: Dennis Combs — Location: Orrin & Astrid Frederick’s 

Home — 29 Teal Drive, Goldendale, WA  

360-953-7961 

Next Week:   

Sermon on the Mount  

GOD’S STRAIGHT-EDGE 

Matthew 7:12 
 

“Ask, and it shall be given to you; seek, and you shall 
find; knock, and it shall be opened to you.  For every one 

who asks receives; and he who seeks finds; and to him 
who knocks it shall be opened.” Matthew 7:7-8 (NASB) 

Please check your mailbox for your 2nd quarter  
giving statements.  Thank you for your faithfulness! 

Our National Conference Access 2019  
is July 23-25 at Auburn Grace Community 

Church, in Auburn, CA.  For more info go to: 
www.access2019.us 

Our  Weekly  Missionary  Focus 

Pastor Phil and Beth Bryant are with Assist Church Expansion serving in 
British Columbia, Canada.  

“Our youngest daughter Alissa Graduated from High School and is heading 
to Bible School.  Daughter Lydia is getting married in October and moved 
to Ripon, CA.  Daughter Ana had ACL surgery on July 11in Europe.  Beth 
flew out  to be with her and will stay for a month while she recovers.  It 
was a year ago that we got the diagnosis that Beth had breast cancer.  
After surgery and radiation she is on a 5-year treatment for her can-

cer.  The past 2 weeks her strength, endurance, and energy have returned 
to a fairly strong level, an answer to prayer so she could be with Ana.   

Elijah and Josiah had an incredible school year and we are so thankful God 
made it possible for them to go to Christian school this past year.  

God has been so present, so faithful and so kind to us. To see all that God 
is doing in our lives and in our family how can I help but praise Him. I con-
tinue to see God at work as I have taken part in the boot camps and the 

GCA activities this summer. Continue to pray for me as I schedule my travel 
for the next year and we work to grow the GCA for 2020 and to finish a 
strong development plan for Assist. There are many great things God 

wants to do, praying we can be part of it. “ 

https://charisfellowship.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=bf884d382b159340b9fd9395d&id=27de15374b&e=d573b9350b

